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Employee Benefits Security Administration U.S. Department of Labor,

I am one more voice in favor of protecting last year's Fiduciary Rule. It holds retirement
advisers to give advice that is good for their clients- the exact reason that their profession
exists. This is an anti-corruption measure. Its no wonder some people want to repeal it. 
Conflicted advice costs retirement savers $17 billion each year. I urge the Department of
Labor not to water down the fiduciary rule’s enforcement provisions and not to create massive
loopholes in this protection.
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